
 

 

bulletin 

P-TECH is Expanding! 
 
Not only does P-TECH offer a more formal "on-the-job mentoring experience" for our students in 
Years 10-12, who are studying a P-TECH VETiS certificate, it is also going to assist students in Years 
7-9.  
 
 P-TECH is going to be part of the "Getting Ready For the Outside World" Program - also known as 
GROW. Our P-TECH partners are a very diverse group of industries with expertise in many different 
fields of work.  From scientists and aviation specialists to IT and Automotive experts our Year 7-9 
students will have an opportunity to experience these industries first hand sometime in the near 
future.  
  
 Recently Mrs Needham and Mr George were working hard developing curriculum ideas within the 
GROW Program for our Year 7-9 students to learn more about the world of work. Lots of planning 
happening here! 
 
 Opportunities to see and hear about different job roles will give our Year 7-9 students time to 
consider their interests and strengths and to assist each Year 9 student to help with career planning 
and course selection held in early Term 3 each year. Stay tuned! 


